
MINUTES OF THE 3RD QUARTERLY MEETING OF THE 
WEST VIRGINIA WILDLIFE FEDERATION

September 6, 2008

• The meeting was opened in prayer.

• West Virginia Wildlife Federation will co-sponsor the NH&F Day 
event on September 27 and 28 at Stonewall Jackson State Park. 
WVWF will be handling the gate as well as the information booth and 
soft drink sales.   Stop by our booth.  Hope to see you there.

• The West Virginia Wildlife Federation is in the process of our annual 
audit.

• A Political Action Committee has been formed by the WVWF.  This 
committee will address issues of concern to hunters and fishermen in 
our Congress and West Virginia Legislature.  We are looking for 
donations to assist this important work.

• The West Virginia Wildlife Federation has affiliated with the National 
Rifle Association.

• The status of the Wilderness Bill in Congress remains a concern as 
well as the failure of Congressman Rahall to amend the Bill to allow 
trapping in the New River Gorge as his office promised our 
sportsmen.

• Our next meeting will be October 12 at Vandalia.


